
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
 

 

 Flamingos 78.1%  Kingfishers 92.4% Jackdaws 92% Hummingbirds 94.1%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 89.4% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Hummingbirds 

 

Punctuality Award Winners 

 

Liberty  - Flamingos 

                                             Millie - Kingfishers 

Olivia K  - Jackdaws 

     Poppy - Hummingbirds 

 

Dojos for punctualily will be awarded to everyone who had 100% punctuality. 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Egg Raffle The Friends will be running the always popular Easter Egg raffle at the 

end of term. Tickets are now available to purchase through ParentMail.   Any donations of 

Easter eggs for the raffle would be very much appreciated - please drop any donations off at 

reception. 

All children will receive an egg from the Friends so no one will be left out. 
 

Parents Evening Bookings are now open.  This will take place in the school hall on 28th and 

29th March  from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche available, but 

afterschool club will still be running. 
 

 

Save the Date Saturday 13th May. The circus is coming to Bawburgh! 
 

Livestock 2023 Helga and Jellybean are due to arrive Monday morning (20th March) and we 

are super excited to meet them. The children will be involved in helping to look after them, 

feeding them and getting involved in fun activities.  
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We would also like to extend an invite to parents to come and meet Helga and Jellybean. 

Parents from each class will be allowed onto the field from 3pm each day, please see below for 

your the classes allocated day. Mrs Courtney will be there to supervise.  

 

Monday 20th  - Flamingos 

Tuesday 21st - Hummingbirds 

Wednesday 22nd - Jackdaws 

Thursday 23rd - Kingfishers 
 

Uniform Sale The Friends shall be setting up the second hand uniform stall in the hall for 

Parents evening, please have a look if you need anything. Donations to the friends welcome, 

many thanks. 
 

EDP Lego vouchers We are collecting tokens from the newpapers for a chance to win 

vouchers to spend on Lego educational toys.  Please drop off your tokens in the box in the 

Office.  Thank you. 
 

Afterschool Club Don’t forget your April forms. We are getting fully booked! 
 

Diary Dates  
30.03.23 Hummingbirds Parent Lunch  

23.03.23 Kingfishers Parent Lunch (don’t forget to send in your order form) 

28.03.23 and 29.03.23 Parents Evening  

 

 


